
May 2017

Dear Faithful Friends, 

It has been a blessing to see so many of you this year as we have traveled. I have seldom 
made my way home this year. That certainly is not a complaint. It is a pleasure to be still 
serving the Lord with World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission. Darleen and I will mark 
thirty-two years with World Wide in June. The Lord has been kind to permit us to work with all 
those that are associated with the missions’ labor of love for Christ.

The Lord has blessed the missions conferences that we have had the opportunity to 
participate in this year. We sincerely want to be a blessing to the Lord’s people, but we are 
the ones that always come away blessed. God’s people are so willing to go and give to the 
glory of God. We do not always see the results of our labor immediately, but I truly believe 
that Heaven will be all the sweeter because of those that will be there through your love. 

Let’s not give up. We are living in a very harsh world. I pray that the Lord will help each of us 
to display the fruit of the Spirit to a hurting world. Remember that there are no laws against 
the fruit of the Spirit. Change the world that you live in today with an act of kindness in which 
Christ can be seen. 

Please continue to pray for Darleen and me. Oh! How we desire the Lord to use us to the 
very end. The thought of Heaven grows more real with every passing day. We are on our 
way home, beloved! Let’s take as many with us as we can.

We pray that the Lord will bless you and every effort that you make to share the love of God 
with others. Thank you for praying for us and your kind, financial support of our ministry.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone
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